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Hope, John@Energy

From: Hope, John@Energy

Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2013 10:17 AM

To: Warren Maxwell

Cc: Flores, David@Energy; ‘Jacquelyn Kitchen'; DeCarlo, Lisa@Energy; Heiser, John@Energy;
Monasmith, Mike@Energy

Subject: RE: HECA Traffic Questions

Hi Warren,

| am part of a team reviewing the proposed Hydrogen Energy California (HECA) project. Specifically, | am analyzing
potential traffic and transportation issues / impacts associated with implementing the proposed project. To date we
have received comments from Kern County related to conditions of certification (i.e., mitigation measures) that the
Energy Commission is recommending to reduce or eliminate potential impacts of the proposed project. We appreciate
the County’s comments. However, the Energy Commission has not received or seen any comments from Kern County
specifically related to the proposed truck route (SR 43 south from Wasco to Stockdale Highway west, then south on
Morris Road and west on Station Road). So, we are specifically asking:

Does Kern County have any comment(s) related to the applicant’s proposed truck route?
Does Kern County recommend any alternate route(s) or road(s) be used for trucks other than what is proposed by the
applicant?

| appreciate your time and assistance and look forward to hearing back from you.

John Hope

Environmental Planner I
916-654-7119
john.hope@energy.ca.gov

California Energy Commission

Siting, Transmission, and Environmental Protection Division
1516 Ninth Street, MS 40

Sacramento, CA 95814-5504

From: Jacquelyn Kitchen [mailto:KitchenJ@co.kern.ca.us]
Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2013 9:53 AM

To: Hope, John@Energy

Cc: Warren Maxwell

Subject: RE: HECA Traffic Questions

Hi John; I am in and out today - but if you have questions specific to Traffic, please contact Warren Maxwell of our Roads
Department at MaxwellW@co.kern.ca.us.

Thank you,
Jacqui

>>> "Hope, John@Energy" <John.Hope@energy.ca.gov> 10/15/2013 8:10 AM >>>

Hi Jacqui,



Sorry about that, | will ask what the issue is today. However, | will be in the office all day today, so please feel free to
call me again whenever is convenient for you. Thanks

John Hope

Environmental Planner Il
916-654-7119
john.hope@energy.ca.gov

From: Jacquelyn Kitchen [mailto:KitchenJ@co.kern.ca.us]
Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2013 7:21 AM

To: Hope, John@Energy

Subject: HECA Traffic Questions

Hi John; I have tried to reach you by phone but voicemail does not appear to be up.

Thank you,
Jacqui Kitchen
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